
UPDATE: MISS SOL HAS BEEN LOCATED AND IS SAFE. 
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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Missing Runaway Teen 

  
Chatham County, GA (June 23, 2021)— The Chatham County Police Department is searching 

for 15 year-old Lakendra Sol. 

 

Sol was last seen late this afternoon after she left her residence and took a cab to the area of 

Montgomery and 54th. She is 5’09,  weighs approximately 115 pounds, and has shoulder length 

braids. She was possibly wearing pants, a short sleeve black t-shirt and a black Adidas jacket 

with white stripes down both sleeves, along with a zebra print bonnet. 

 

Please call 9-1-1 if you have any information about Ms. Sol’s whereabouts. 

 

### 

Media Contact: 

Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer  

Chatham County Police Department  

912.675.2949 

 


